
Richmond, Maria

From: Lux, Christopher
Sent; Monday, November 03, 2014 4:05 PM
To: Ollila, Wayne
Cc: Kohioff, Donald; Veenbeas, Fredrick
Subject: RE rips in ash pond liner

Wayne-

You have the right guy next time I see you out in the plant remind me and we will take a ride to see these rips.

~:-~ Christopher L,ux
Engineering Managernrg Management
Waukegan Station

Po,vortobarroor 401. E. Greenwood Avenue
Waukegan, IL 60087
Cell: 847 456 4641
Office: 847 599 2243
Email: ChdstoDhcr.Lux1~n~genergy.com

Note: The Information contained In this e-mail and any accompanying documents may contain information that is confidential or otherwise protected
from disclosure. if you are not the Intended recipient of this niessage, or If this message has been addressed to you In error please immediately alert
the sender by reply e-mail and then delete this message, Including any attachments. Any dissemination, distribution or other use of the conten~ or
this message by anyone other than the Intended recipient is strIctly prohibited.

From: Ollila, Wayne
Sent: Thursday, October30, 2014 1:45PM
To: Lux, Christopher
Subject: rips in ash pond liner

Chris, in a safety meeting, with Todd, we discussed some possible rips in the east ash pond, and two rips in the west ash
pond liner. He suggested, I get a hold of you, for further possible action. I would be happy to show someone these rips
and/or it may be necessary to have somebody inspectthe ash pond liners. Thanks Wayne.

I.

MWGI3-15_44621

CCfr~ £c1 /c~3


